
FISHERS ISLAND ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
161 Oriental Ave P.O. # 604 

FISHERS ISLAND, NEW YORK 06390 
631 788 7251 

 
February 24, 2022 

 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza, 20th Floor 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Re:  Case 19-E-0525 – Minor Rate Filing of Fishers Island Electric Corporation to 

Increase its Annual Revenue by about $300,000 or 16.43%. 
 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
Enclosed for filing is Leaf 82 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Electricity, effective August 1, 2022, 
pursuant to the requirements of the Commission Order Determining Revenue Requirement 
and Rate Design, issued and effective September 18, 2020, Ordering Clause No. 7. 
 
Fishers Island Electric Corporation requests that the requirements of Public Service Law  
Section 89(c)-10(b) and NYCCR 720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived, as 
customers will receive notification with their bills. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
J, Christopher Finan 
President 
Fishers Island Electric Corporation 
 

 Received: 02/24/2022 


